
Town of Pleasant Valley Special Board Meeting  

Meeting Tuesday January 17, 2019 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a special town meeting of the Town of Pleasant Valley, St. Croix County, 

Wisconsin, will be held in the town at the Town Hall at 1630 30
th

 ave, Hammond, Wisconsin, at 6:30 PM, 

for the purpose of making a motion that the Town is not in support of the Biodigester, based upon 

feedback from the Town Residents. 

 

Megan Miller, Clerk 

 

 


